
Arthur Doak

From: Persh, Barry <bpersh@dowlohnes.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2013 2:37 PM
To: Arthur Doak
Subject: KMRW(FM) Pullman Modification of Permit - Population Figure Correction
Attachments: Exhibit 17 KMRW Minor Modification Update 2013-02-18-c.pdf

Art

This is to follow-up on my voice mail message, in response to your recent call about the minor modification of permit
application on file for KMRW(FM), Pullman, WA in FCC File No. BMPED-20121207AAE. As you pointed out, there is a
discrepancy in the 60 dBu contour population figures for the overlap area as discussed in Exhibit 17 (page 2, 3rd
paragraph) and Table 17-1.

The engineer who prepared the application has confirmed that the correct population figures is 59,364 (using 2010
census data), as shown in Table 17-1. (The 51,741 figure is incorrect; it was calculated using 2000 census data and was
inadvertently not updated along with the rest of the data.) A corrected version of the exhibit is attached.

Please let me know if this email is sufficient to note the correction and continue with processing of the application, or if
you would like a formal amendment filed to the application to replace the exhibit. If so, we'll work to get that on file
quickly.

Thanks,
Barry

Barry S. Persh I Dow Lohnes PLLC
1200 New Hampshire Avenue NW, Suite 800
Washington, DC 20036
Phone: 202-776-2458 I Fax: 202-776-4458
bpersh@dowlohnes.com

This message from the law firm of Dow Lohnes PLLC, may contain confidential or privileged information. If you received
this transmission in error, please call us immediately at (202)776-2000 or contact us by E-mail at
admin@dowlohnes.com. Disclosure or use of any part of this message by persons other than the intended recipient is
prohibited.
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